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Reminders:  

*Tutoring - Please check out our tutoring options in the below flyer. We are working hard to build 

tutoring options to support our teachers and their students. Also please remind students they have 

tutor.com available to them on our website under student resources. 

*Homecoming Activities 

 Homecoming Assembly will be Friday morning. Please see below schedule or the 9/22 email 

from Mr. Salazar for the times and more details.  

 Homecoming Dance will be Saturday night from 7:00pm to 10:00pm in the SMHS cafeteria.  

 

*Please hang flyers, posters in the designated posting areas on campus. We are 

starting some paint projects to have many of our walls and doors repainted and the 

leftover tape on the walls/doors from past postings is a killer. Please post information 

only in the designated “red” areas around campus. Thank you.  

*Picture retake date has been changed from September 20th to October 11th. (This 

was due to Life Touch not being able to hold their originally scheduled date….. not our fault!)   

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                                                       
A = Academically Advanced                                                    
I = Independent Learner                                                
N = Noteworthy Citizen                                                 
T=Technologically Savvy 

Vision 
SMHS develops clear, 
unified practices and 

policies for all 
stakeholders in order to 

continually improve 
student learning.   

Mission 
SMHS assures that all 

students achieve the high 
levels of learning required 

for success in college, 
career, or post-secondary 

training.    



 

Kudos:  

Friday evening the counseling department led by DC Victoria Lopez and our senior 

counseling team put on our first annual A-G Kick Off Celebration. The event invited all 

seniors currently on track to be A-G completers and their parents to a night of dinner 

and lots of information about A-G requirements and college entry. The message to the 

students and their parents was to finish the year as a completer so as many options 

are open to the student as possible. Every year we lose a large number of senior 

potential completers throughout their senior year. This year we currently have 290 

students on track for complete. Retaining all these student would cause us to shatter 

our previous class record of just over 200. The purpose of the evening was to get 

students, teachers, and parents all working together to have these seniors to realize 

that every grade matters your senior year. It is all our hopes that the night was 

successful and that we see all of these 290 students retain their A-G status. Thank you 

senior team for going the extra mile to put on this event and emphasize the importance 

of seniors finishing strong!!  

This Week in Athletics 

 



 

 



 


